Reaching New Horizons

Sea View Primary School Horsley Hill Community Campus Norham Avenue North South Shields Tyne and Wear NE34 7TD



Telephone: 0191 427 4343

E-mail info@seaview.s-tyneside.sch.uk

Fax: 0191 427 4344

Website: www.seaviewprimary.co.uk

Head Teacher:

Mrs Jane Cunningham M.Ed

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for expressing an interest in the role of Head Teacher at our fantastic Primary School.

At Seaview Primary School, we have been rated 'Good' by Ofsted since 2014, and have continued to improve outcomes for our children whilst also gaining national recognition from Nick Gibb, Minister of State for Schools Standards for being in the top 3% nationally in terms of pupil progress.

We deliver high quality learning and education for all our pupils and create a positive and nurturing environment for all children to fulfil their potential and reach new horizons. We are rightly proud of the schools achievements, but we are even prouder of the achievement of our pupils and believe our excellent progress is the result of a strong and effective partnership between the School, children, parents, and the wider community.

Our performance, and continued improvement, demonstrates a strong and successful track record of achievement, and we expect the successful applicant will be a strong and vibrant leader who can inspire continued and future success.

We value the commitment of our outstanding staff and know that we cannot continue to maintain the pace of our excellent progress in our school without working together. Our highly effective team of teaching and support staff, along with the support of the Governing Board, will ensure that the School continues to provide the highest standard and quality learning experiences for pupils both now and in the future. However, following the retirement of our current exceptional Head Teacher we now look to recruit a highly effective and passionate leader to the position of Head Teacher.

We hope that once you have read the supporting information and tested the job requirements against your own skills and experience, you will feel strongly motivated to submit an application to be part of a fantastic Primary School.

We look forward to hearing from you,

Julie Carr

Chair of Governors

















